
Telephone  (603) 673-8855
           Fax   (603) 673-8136

April 13, 2015

Present:

Linda Chomiak
Brian Rater
Gale Taylor

Public Input

There was no public input.

2016-2017 goals

Linda expressed a desire to work more closely with the Coop given that the Coop has the 
largest effect on the property tax rates.  There was discussion about several ways that we 
could work with the Administration, the Coop School Board, and the Coop Budget Committee.

Brian expressed a desire that we should maintain more regular contact with the Selectboard by
attending their meetings more regularly.  After some discussion, it was agreed that we would 
alternate attending the Selectboard meeting.  For the next few Selectboard meetings, we set 
the following schedule:

April 25th – Gale
May 9th – Brian
May 23rd - Linda

Next Meeting

We will meet Wednesday, May 4th at town hall.

Adjourned at 7:00.

Respectfully Submitted,
Brian Rater
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